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We are sorry to be

closing our Whitstable shop
for a temporary period from 7th
November due to a rise in costs of
all our clothing. To avoid having
to increase the prices of our
uniform we have made the
decision to move the Whitstable
schools to our Herne Bay
shop for a short period of time
while we are waiting for our new
unit to be built.
Herne Bay Shop Address:
14-16 William Street, Herne Bay CT6 5EJ
Tel: 01227 365220

We are offering a “FREE delivery”
to the school service from
our website

We are very sorry for this inconvenience
Many Thanks
Barnums Schoolwear



